
STORMONT HOUSE SCHOOL MATTERS
OUR VISION

ACHIEVEMENT FOR ALL IN A UNIQUE WORLD-CLASS SCHOOL

WEEK ENDING 22/03/2024

GREEN FROG 
TOMBOLA WINNERS

KEY STAGE 3
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WELL DONE!!

Next week’s homework...
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LAST DAY OF SPRING TERM
LAST DAY OF SPRING TERM

LAST DAY OF SPRING TERM

Thursday 28 March 2024
(school closes at 1.15pm)

All students return to school on
Monday 15 April 2024

Year 8's go to

Kench HillKench HillKench Hill

Monday 25th - Wednesday  27th
March 2024
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NINJA CAFENINJA CAFENINJA CAFE

Monday 25 March 2024
Students and staff will have the

opportunity to buy home made toasties
and smoothie ice lollies. These will be

made by our year 12 students, to be sold
at break time on Monday.

The Ninja Cafe is in memory of one of our
students T-Raj, who we sadly lost back in

2020.
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Tuesday 2nd April to Monday 8th April 2024 is

World Autism Acceptance Week. 

At Stormont we, celebrated World Autism Acceptance
Week this week by arranging a variety of activities for
students to understand more about Autism and how

we can value differences. 



Students in Year 7 recently wrote letters
to a school in Taiwan. 

This week, as part of the project, we had
a video call with them where we were

able to ask each other questions about
our different schools and cultures. 

It was great fun and something we hope
to try and do again!
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A number of our students are participating in the ‘Know your Onions’ project. The
project gives secondary school students an opportunity to try cooking and growing

to stimulate an interest in food and a love of the natural world. Students learn to
plant fruit and vegetables in their school gardens, which they then sell at their local

street market. Along the way, they visit a nearby market garden to see the
professionals at work and have a cooking masterclass with tasty vegetable dishes. 
Last Friday our students benefited from a visit from an expert horticulturalist who

helped students to sow seeds to begin the growing season. 
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Green Wheels - Leaside
Learn to cycle for free!! 

Last year, the Hackney Ark worked on a
project with London cycling campaign to
encourage families from Hackney Ark to

learn how to cycle. The project finished, but
they have managed to secure funding to

continue the project and we want to
encourage as many children with SEND and

their families to participate and learn to
cycle (for free!)

Click here to sign up

https://lcc.org.uk/services/hackney-ark-at-leaside/

